Dear Parents/Carers,

The children have learnt a lot through our SCARF lessons this year which covers our PSHE Curriculum.

Next half term, the children will be learning about 'Growing and Changing'. We have details on our website about what might be covered within the lessons. Each class teacher adapts the lesson to suit the class and age appropriate language is used.

https://engayne.co.uk/relationships-sex-health-education (copy and paste this into your URL)

You can also find a 'Puberty Glossary' here. Please be aware that the children do not cover everything on this glossary, it is there for your information. There is also a helpful booklist with suggestions of how to use books to open up conversations at home if that's something that would help.

If you have any questions, please ask your child's class teacher or contact Mrs Brown, PSHE Lead.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Brown